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July 4th is coming. Please be available to help if asked by Jerry, 

Sherry or Bonnie.  

     

 
 

Please help out with Duck Derby. The sales are a great help to our  

   service projects fund.  
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June 19, 2018 – Bulletin & Newsletter 
 

June is Fellowship Month 

 

Message: Don’t forget to speak with Bonnie Potts to 

purchase your entries in the July 4th Duck Derby.  

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Mike Murphy spoke on “Social Media-You and Your Club.” 

 

                  

    Upcoming Programs 

 

June 19 – Jerry Moore will introduce Dave Hodgson who will discuss 

his tenure with Delta Airlines and the hiring of pilots to coveted 

positions. 

June 26 – Club Assembly. Changing of the guard. 

 

 
Birthdays & Anniversaries 

 

June 1 – Brad Spaulding  June 21 – Christy Kelly 

June 5 – Jim Rothermel  June 28 – Andy Chmar 

June 7 – Kenton David   June 28 – Diane McPhail 

June 12 – Tom Claiborne  June 28 – Steve Perry  

June 18 – Justin Souma   June 30 – Lenny Baer 

 

June 1 – Robert E. & Susan Smith 

June 5 – Teresa & Jim Osborn 

June 13 – Slocum & Lila Howland 

June 19 – Steve & Carol Lucas 

June 22 – George & Karen Powell 

June 23 - Rick & Marcy Reid 

 

 

Four Way Test 
Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 
Will it build goodwill and better friendship? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned?
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“If you want to go 

fast, go alone. If 

you want to go far, 

go together.” 

African Proverb 
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